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CSI Student Chapter, Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon organized 

an Industrial Visit to NETWORK BULLS, Gurgaon on 21st September 2016. 

Fifteen students of  ECE  Departments along with Faculty member Mrs. Kshitija 

Pol attended the  visit. The visit was organized with an aim of providing the 

students a brief understanding of Networking Fundamentals & Equipment.  
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